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Dear Super Star Families,

Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year! | hope this letter finds you enjoying a restful and joyous summer break. As we bask in
the warm days of July, | am thrilled to extend a heartfelt welcome to all our new and returning students and families for the

upcoming school year. As we prepare for the first day of school on Thursday, August 15th, we have some important information
to share.

The 2024-2025 Back to School Update Information can be found on our website by hovering your cursor over the "Our School”

tab in the upper left-hand corner and then clicking on the “2024-25 Back to School Update” tab in the drop down menu. You can
also click on the website's Back to School Update banner.

Class Assignments

Classroom and teacher and assignments for kindergarten through fifth grade will be posted through Infinite Campus on
Wednesday, August 7th at 3:00 p.m. Parents will access their child's classroom assignment via the Infinite Campus Parent Portal.
Visit the District 203 website (http://www.Naperville203.org) and click on the Resources tab on the far right in the gray banner
and then click on the Infinite Campus Parent Portal link on the right side. Follow the prompts to create your parent account. If you
have difficulty with your account, contact the help desk by email at parentsupport@naperville203.org.

Arrival and Dismissal

Walkers will enter and exit school through Door 8. Staff will open the doors at 8:00am and will direct students to their
classrooms.

Bus riders will be dropped off and picked up at Door 4. Staff will direct students to and from their classrooms.

Car riders in grades 2-5 will be dropped off and picked up at Door 1. Kindergarteners, first graders and siblings of both
kindergarten and first graders, should be dropped off at Door 6, entering and exiting the building through the new addition.

Bus Transportation

All bus riders will be met by staff members at the start of the school year to guide children to their grade level classrooms. While
transportation information can be accessed in the Infinite Campus Parent Portal (http://www.Naperville203.org) starting on
August 7th at 3:00 p.m., please check back frequently, including the day before school starts, as changes can occur in routes,

pick-up times, and/or drop-off times. If you need assistance regarding transportation information, call the Transportation
Department at 630-420-6464.

Upcoming Dates

August 7- Teacher and bus assignments available on IC

August 13- Treats with the Teachers (8:00-9:00am) on blacktop behind the building

August 13- New Family Tours with Home & School (9:15-10:00). Meet at Door 1 (Front Door) after Treats with the Teacher.
August 14- Kindergarten Sneak Peek (8:00-9:00), meet at Door 6- New Addition Entrance.

August 15- First day of student attendance (Doors open at 8:00, classes begin at 8:15)

August 28- Curriculum Night (5:00~6:00 K-2, 6:30-7:30 3rd-5th)

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact our school office at 630-420-6385.
In Partnership,
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Dawn Malatia, Steeple Run Elementary School Principal



